SCHOOL

Newsleffer



CENTENNIAL PARK

SEPTEMBER 2025

This Month @ Cpark

This month, we're focusing on the value of RESPECT-

a cornerstone of a kind and thriving school community. When students show respect for themselves, others, and their environment, they help create a space where wonder can grow in every direction. Respectful behavior opens the door to curiosity, collaboration, and meaningful learning for all.

PAC Meeting - Tuesday, Sept 16th

Meet the Teacher
Wed. Sept 17th 4:30 - 5:30 pm

Orange Shirt Day & Terry Fox Run Friday, Sept 26th, @ 1:30 pm

Student of the Month Assembly then Toonie for Terry Run around the school field!

PRINCIPAL'S UPDATE

Welcome back to a new school year filled with Wonder in Every Direction! As I begin my second year as principal, I'm excited to continue building on the strong foundation we've created together. It's been a joy to grow alongside our students, staff, and families, and I look forward to deepening those connections in the year ahead.

As author Helen Keller once said, "Alone we can do so little; together we can do so much."

Let's keep nurturing a school community where every voice is valued and every child feels a sense of belonging and wonder.



Mme Trudeau

NO SCHOOL 4 STUDENTS Monday, September 29th &

Tuesday, September 30th

STUDENT PHOTO DAY

Wednesday, October 1st!

PAC

First PAC Meeting - Sept 16th @ 7pm

located in the library, will be voting on executive positions

The Great Little Coupon Book order on munchalunch.com

Hot Lunch - Paps Johns - Sept 26th

order on munchalunch.com, ordering closes on Sept 19th!



STAFF UPDATES

We're thrilled to welcome Ms. Kyle to our teaching team!
With a specialization in Social Emotional Learning and a
background in recreation, she brings a dynamic, play-based
approach to her classroom. Her teaching style integrates
movement, creativity, and hands-on learning, all while
fostering respectful, inclusive, and engaging classroom
communities.

Ms. Kyle is known for her calm, kind presence and her thoughtful way of connecting with students — we're so excited to have her join our school family!

We're excited to welcome Mr. Ball to our school community!
Originally from Prince George, he brings a sincere,
hardworking, and passionate approach to teaching —
values inspired by his educator parents. With a strong
focus on character development, he creates a classroom
environment where students feel valued, confident, and
ready to learn.

Mr. Ball blends humor with high expectations, building respectful and inclusive spaces for all learners. A true team player, he's eager to contribute to school-wide events like the Terry Fox Run, winter concerts, and theme days. We're thrilled to have his calm energy and collaborative spirit on our team!





Reminders

- Our school website is your go-to place for the most current information, including upcoming events listed in the calendar section. Be sure to check it regularly to stay up to date!
- Parents will receive an envelope of important forms to review, sign, and return. Please pay special attention to the
 Social Media Permission Form signing this allows us to share photos of your child on our school website, Facebook
 page, and Instagram account, helping us celebrate the wonderful moments happening in our school.
- We warmly invite parents to get involved in our school community! Whether it's volunteering in classrooms, joining
 the PAC Executive, or applying to be a Noon Hour Supervisor, your support makes a meaningful difference. If you're
 interested, please contact the school office we'd love to hear from you!